
Planning application comment was submitted on the28 March 2024 11:11 AM 

The following is a comment on application P240620/PA4 by Maggie Brown 

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment 

Comment: Aymestrey Parish Council believes the barns are likely to be considered within the curtilage of Shirley 

Farmhouse, a listed building, and asks that the Conservation Officer visit the site to inspect the barns and 

determine whether they are curtilage listed, in which case, planning and Listed Building applications would be 

required rather than Class Q. 

No further objections were raised. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Maggie 

Last name: Brown 

Email: clerk@aymestrey.org 

Postcode: SY7 0BW 

Address: The Quern 

Bucknell 

Shropshire 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: n/a 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uinfo/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 

id=240620 

Form reference: FS-Case-6005431 65 
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